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 A special meeting of the Board of Education was called on March 6, 2013 at 8:00 a.m., at 
the Mitchell Building, 500 North Broad Street, Elizabeth, New Jersey 

 
Board Vice President Castillo-Ospina, with a quorum of the Board not present, adjourned 

the meeting at 8:10 a.m. and rescheduled the meeting for Wednesday, March 13, 2013 at 7:00 
p.m. at the Donald Stewart Early Childhood Center, 544 Pennsylvania Avenue, Elizabeth, New 
Jersey.   

 
 

 
 
 

Harold E. Kennedy, Jr. 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 


